ARBENBIK S

Lydenburg Museum
PO Box 61
Lydenburg

1120

Tel: 013-235-2213

12 December 2013

Mrs Christine Rowe

RE: Relocation of engraved stones to the Lydenburg Museum
Dear Madam

Regarding your enquiry of 10 December 2013 the following:

«

The Lydenburg Museum has no objection to permanently house a rock engraving
that is currently endangered by the Panorama Mall development, should SAHRA
give the necessary permission.

Rock engravings are an integral part of the history of Lydenburg and
it will be a suitable place for such an engraving to be relocated to.

Kind regards

JP Celliers, Museum Curator.




